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October 2, 2019 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:41pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for September, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $203,098.75. 
 
Mr. Levey said he is working on combining elements of the RFP for tank maintenance provided by Southern 
Corrosion and the RFP that the Washington County Department of Water Quality used. 
 
Mr. Levey noted a service connection broken during the SHA Main St. project. Mr. Bishop noted a meter crock that 
was broken during the project.  
 
Mr. Bishop noted that he spoke with Shane Johnston about status of the ROW across the railbed for the Antietam 
Waterline project. Mr. Johnston said he would get back in a couple of weeks. 
 
Mr. Bishop asked Mr. Levey for some assistance in marking waterlines up Main St. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:49pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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